
Year 5 - Autumn 1In maths, we will start 
the term by exploring our 
understanding of place 
value and the size of 
numbers up to 1 million.  
After this we will look at 
the relationship between 
addition 
and 
subtraction

Maths
English:

Guided reading:
We will be exploring the text ‘The Way 
Home’. We will be learning 
comprehension skills; retrieval, 
clarifying, summarising and predicting.

In science, we will expand 
our knowledge on life 
cycles of plants and 
animals. We will also 
compare the life cycles of 
different animal types.

Science:

History:
Our theme in history this half term 
is The Battle of Britain’. Children 
will be learning about this 
significant period of time, learning 
key dates and why the battle was 
significant in WW2. 

ART:
In our art lessons, we will be 
developing techniques using 
materials. Our theme is ‘I need 
Space’.

RE:

In this unit we will look at how computers 
affect our lives as well as how we can use 
them to benefit us. The children will learn 
how search engines work and how to get 
the results that they want.

Computing:

PE:The 
children will 
be focusing 
on games 
and how to 
work as a 
team. They 
will learn new 
skills of 
defending 
and tackling.

Music: 
We will be 
looking at 
composition 
through the 
topic of 
Egyptians. 

PSHE:
We will be learning about families and 
relationships, identifying positive attributes 
about ourselves and learning what makes a 
good friend. 

In English, we are going to 
be writing letters that tell a 
story using the text ‘The 
Day The Crayons Quit’ as 
our inspiration. We will then 
be creating narratives using 
our model text ‘The Ice 
Bear’ focusing on using 
expanded noun phrases..

The key question we will be 
exploring is ‘What does it mean if 
Christians believe God is holy and 
loving?’


